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Brown Co Bridge Project Leads to Road Closure 
(KNZA)-- A portion of a Brown County road has been closed due to a bridge
replacement project.

According to the county, Sunflower Road between 120th and 130th Roads, will be
closed until further notice.

Husker Steel, of Columbus, Nebraska, is the contract on the around $270,000
project.

The project is expected to take several months.  
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